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To Whom it May Concern,

I wish to register my strong objection to the increase to the festival days and numbers of participants. 
This is a clear refutation of the concerns of the local inhabitants of the community.  Clearly the almighty
dollar appears to dominate decision making – there are so many warning indicators that appear to be ov
overlooked by this decision (One might have expected that the Victorian election results might have urged ca
caution if only in the name of political acumen!)
Please note again the following concerns which sadly seem to be of incidental concern to those making d
decisions on our behalf:
"There is no possibility of evacuating North Byron within 8 hours at current capacity levels" - NSW Police re
report on Splendour 2016 with 32,500 capacity.
"NSWPF remains gravely concerned regarding the possibility  of a crowd crush incident occurring." NSW P
Police, August 2018.
Yet again the NSW Government is to decide what happens in our Shire irrespective of the consequences – a sad
 indictment on democracy!

a sad indictment on democracy!

Yours faithfully,
Valerie Mason




